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Token treat: 

The children have had their treat 
for achieving the most tokens. 
Purple team enjoyed a creative 
art afternoon. They could build 
cardboard models, paint pictures 
and create painted handprints.  

 

Can you help?  

Year 1 and Year 2 would love to play 
with some different games for Golden 
Time. For example, jigsaws and Guess 
Who. If you have any games that you 
would like to give away, feel free to 
bring them into school for them to 
continue to be played with. Thank you! 

Space themed lunch:  

We have had another fun, themed lunchtime. This time, we 
transformed our lunch time into a space theme. How many 
aliens did you spy around the dinner hall? There was an 
opportunity for the children to design their own astronaut 
with an alternative background around it. The lucky winners 
are pictured below.  

School Council meeting with our school cook: 

We have had a meeting with the cook to plan 
the themed lunch- space. We discussed together 
what meals are popular at the moment and 
which ones the children would like for their 
themed lunch time. This led to us being able to 
decide on the meal for our themed Space 
themed lunch.  

 

 

Playground designs:  

As part of the recent pupil voice, a 
common theme from the results showed 
that the children would like to see 
different markings on the playground. 
To show this, the children created 
playground designs during our school 
council meeting to show what they 
would like and what could be useful on 
the playground. For example, they 
discussed having a hop scotch, numbers 
to count and some spots with numbers 
on.  


